SPO ALERT

Date:  11/2/2022

To: State Agencies and Cooperative Members
From: ADOA - State Procurement Office
Re: Contract Award - Participating Addendum

The Arizona Department of Administration / State Procurement Office has made
the following awards:

New Contract:

CTR062937
Body Armor and Ballistic Resistant Products
Angel Armor, LLC

Contract approved for use in addition to existing NASPO contracts for the same products.

If there are any questions, please feel free to contact Nyesha Daley, Statewide Procurement
Manager at (602) 542-4907 or nyesha.daley@azdoa.gov.
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